SAT at Lancaster High School
Tuesday, April 26, 2022

Lancaster is administering the SAT on Tuesday, April 26 during the school day. This is the only
administration we are hosting this spring. The sign-up process is different, so please read the
FAQ below. If you have questions, please contact Mrs. Hutchens at khutchens@I|cs.k12.va.us
or 804-462-5100 ext. 4108.

Q: Who can take the SAT on Tuesday, April 267

A: This testing is for Lancaster Juniors (seniors may test too).

Q: What is the deadline for letting Mrs. Hutchens know if you are (or if you are not) planning to
take the SAT with us this spring?

A: Monday, March 21st

Q: How do | RSVP? (If I am, or am not, planning to take the SAT in April.)
A: Click on this very short survey:

RSVP for April 26 SAT

Q: How do I sign up for the April 26 SAT?

A: The sign-up process is different from that of the usual Saturday SAT testing. You do not sign
up through your College Board account. If you are interested, please make sure you fill out the
survey (link above) by Monday, March 21, 2022.

Q: Do | need to take the SAT?

A: Please check the individual websites for any colleges you are interested in applying to.
Some colleges are not requiring SATSs for their application process, others are.

Q: Is Lancaster giving the SAT at any other time this school year?

A: No, the Tuesday, April 26 testing session is the last SAT Lancaster HS is giving this school
year.

Q: What if | need to take the SAT and can’t do the Tuesday, April 26 test session?

A: You can sign up for a Saturday testing session at one of the area schools. Testing dates,
deadlines, locations, etc. can be found at collegeboard.org.


mailto:khutchens@lcs.k12.va.us
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc67VVfc4D_xXJKjU7FDC0xziCQGTt6xQbES7oKITFcueyj3A/viewform

Q: How do | pay for the April School Day test?

A: Payments are handled through the school, not through College Board. You can pay with a
check payable to Lancaster High School or cash (exact amount, please).

Q: How much does it cost to take the April 26 SAT?
A: It depends:
Answer #1: $55 OR  Answer #2: $8.00 (if you qualify under one of the criteria listed below):

You're eligible for fee waivers if you say "yes" to any of the following:

» You're enrolled in or eligible to participate in the National School Lunch
Program (NSLP).

» Your annual family income falls within the Income Eligibility Guidelines
set by the USDA Food and Nutrition Service.

» You're enrolled in a federal, state, or local program that aids students
from low-income families (e.g., Federal TRIO programs such as Upward
Bound).

» Your family receives public assistance.

» You live in federally subsidized public housing or a foster home, or are
homeless.

» You are a ward of the state or an orphan.

Q: What are the benefits of taking the SAT using the School Day format?
A: Benefits of School Day SAT vs Weekend SAT

LESS STRESS AND FATIGUE

Students testin a place they know—better rested and prepared.

MORE CONVENIENCE
You don't have to worry about locating or getting your child to a testing site—they test at their
own school during regular school hours.

— NO WEEKEND CONFLICTS

School day testing won't disrupt weekend plans, responsibilities, or family time.



